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Eric Fry.on 

From: Brantl, Winafred R. [WBrantl@KelleyDrye.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, July 24,201210:44 PM 

To: Filings@psc.state.fI.us 

Subject: MCC Telephony of Florida Correspondence 

Attachments: MCC Florida Letter.PDF 

Hi. Attached, on behalf ofMCC Telephony of Florida, LLC, is a letter confirming that the 
Company's intrastate switched access rates comply with the FCC's November 2011 ICCIUSF 
Order. 

Thanks, 

Winafred BrantI 
Counsel for MCC Telephony of Florida, LLC 

Winafred Brantl I Kelley Drye & Warren LLP 
Washington Harbour, Suite 400 
3050 K Street, NW, Washington, DC 20007-5108 
202.342.8819 I wbrantl@kelleydrye.com 
202.342.8451 (fax) 
www.kelleydrye.com 

Pursuant to Treasury Regulations, any U.S. federal tax advice contained in thi 
stated, is not intended and cannot be used for the purpose of avoiding tax-rel 

The information contained in this E-mail message is privileged, confidential, 
please be aware that any other use, printing, copying, disclosure or dissemina 
subject to legal restriction or sanction. If you think that you have received 
error, please reply to the sender. 

This E-mail message and any attachments have been scanned for viruses and are 
other defect that might affect any computer system into which it is received a 
responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free and no respons 
Drye & Warren LLP for any loss or damage arising in any way from its use. 

mr..972 JUl25~ 
7/25/2012 FPSC -COMMISSION CLERK 
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KELLEY DRYE & WARREN LLP 

f. t.n,uno LIASIUTY PARTNERSHIP 

WASHINGTON HARBOUR, SUITE 400 
NEW YORK. NY FACSIMILE 

LOS ANGELES. CA 3050 K STREET, NW 
(202) 342·8451 

CHICAGO.IL WASHINGTON, DC 20007 www.kelleydrye.com 

STAMFORD. CT 

PARSIPPANY. NJ 
(202) 342·8400 

DIRECT LINE: 202·342·8819 

BRUSSELS. BELGIUM 
EMAIL: wbranll@kelleydrye.com 

AFFIliATE OFFlCE 

MVMBAI. INDIA 

July 25, 2012 

Ms. Ann Cole via electronic filing 
Commission Clerk filings@psc.state.gus 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak. Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Re: MCC Telephony of Florida, LLC Compliance with FCC ICC/USF Order 

Dear Ms. Cole, 

MCC Telephony of Florida, LLC ("MCC" or the "Company"), by counsel, 

submits this letter to confirm the Company's compliance with the access rate reduction 

requirements ofthe Federal Communications Commission's November 2011 ICC/uSF Order 

(FCC 11-261). MCC filed tariff revisions in early 2012 which reduced the Company's intrastate 

terminating switched access rates to a level equal to (or in a few cases below) MCC's interstate 

rates. Consequently, no additional tariff revisions or submission of supporting revenue 

calculations needed to be made by the Company to meet the July 3, 2012 deadline for 

terminating access charge rate reductions. 

If there are any questions regarding this letter or the Company's access rates, please 

contact me at 202-342-8819 or via email atwbrantl@kelleydrye.com. 

Sincerely, 

~_c.-__4~<.l::'~ 

Winafred Brantl 
Counsel for MCC Telephony ofFlorhi(h(~.fl;n ~\,l',(pn'· f't,'q 
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